To: Parents
From: Mr. Flynn
[bookmark: _GoBack]The grade 4/5 boys basketball team will starting up again and we are hoping to get many games and practices in within the next two months. I will supply the jerseys for all games and all the students need to bring are sneakers and shorts. I would also like to remind parents that it is important that students have a drive to and from games and practices and that their drives are on time as this makes the season run smoothly. There is no concrete schedule setup and I will be sending home notices week to week with updates of any games or practices scheduled. I also post all updates on the school website. The following is what is scheduled so far and could change:
Thursday January 8th game at Gretna Green school at 3:45.
Monday January 12th practice at Harkins gym from 3-4.
Wednesday January the 14th game against Gretna Green at Harkins for 3:30.
Monday January 19th practice at Harkins gym from 3-4.
Thanks
